
Attention: Jaspreet Chana,  
 
My wife and I live on the second floor of Blair Court flat 10. We would like to lodge our 
objections to the above planning application to build 6 storage units at the back of our 
building which would be right below our flat. 
 
Our main objections, there are rights over the breach of deeds over this land, the fire 
exit door from the car park would be blocked or at the very least restricted, there is the 
possibility because of the proximity of the units and the walls of the garage for people to 
lurk there and this is a security risk, some of us recall that the door from the car park 
used to have a recess and people were lurking there at night so the door was moved 
forward to stop this. 
  
There is also the fact that these are storage units – Blair Court is known as a high end 
building not an industrial site and we do not need vehicles coming round the back of the 
building night and day loading and unloading and leaving whatever rubbish. 
 
With kind regards  
 
 
Mousadek M. Soussi 
 


